State Representative, District 16

4/4/2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 3242-A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest
statement on House Bill 3242-A, as stated during today's House Floor Session.

Statement Issued:

"Despite being a part of a large class of attorneys, I am declaring a potential conflict of interest on HB
3242-A. 1 am part of a law firm that handles cases for individuals against insurance companies. While I
don’t believe this legislation will impact those individuals and their claims, out of an abundance of
caution I still wish to declare a potential conflict of interest."

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

DI =

House Speaker Dan Rayfield



